
 
 

AACT Booster Club Meeting 
aactboosters@gmail.com 

Wednesday, 10.13.2021 

─ 

Attendees 

Scott Chatham President scott.chatham@here.com 

Nicole Catoner Vice-President nycatoner@gmail.com  

Samantha McVickers Events Coordinator mcvickerss@yahoo.com 

Tiffany McMaster AACT Principal TMcMaster@washoeschools.net  

Salem (and Rodney) Neufeld  AACT Student 

Leadership Rep  sneufeld0318@gmail.com  

Alice Escalante aescalante@ticortitle.com  

Sally/Emilee Duffy rangylil@aol.com 

Jeannette Nadmimijeannette.nadimi@icloud.com      

Emily Pecka  emiliepecka@gmail.com  

Cela Hyatt  maricelahyatt@yahoo.com  
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Agenda 

● Call to order and Approval of the Previous Minutes by Scott Chatham, seconded by 

Samantha McVickers 

● Student Report: Salem Neufeld for Leadership: 
-Homecoming, Friday 6pm-9pm in back area with 11 volunteers (this event went 
great, thanks for all the parent support! Best night these kids have had in 2 years!) 
-Fall Fest October 28th 5pm-8pm, booster help needed for candy, water, and 
sharing event online (Update, done, thanks to parents who donated candy and 
Samantha for donating water) 
-Winter Formal, Possibly February 4th  
-Virtual Talent Show in November 

● Principal’s Report: 

-Prom 

-Committee has been formed 

-Students want it off site, with two possible outdoor locations being looked 
at for a discounted price of $2500 with refundable $500 deposit (Las 
Cascades or D’Andrea) 

-Possibly April 30th from 7pm-10pm (update post meeting– now looking at a 
mid May date, still 7-10 pm) 

-$3000 in schools prom account 

- Will need parent chaperones for the event 

 - Update post meeting: Mrs. Lee and Scott checked out both sites, and it 
looks like we are heavily leaning going with D’Andrea site – it’s still being 
built but will be ready by May (we only checked out Las Cascades as a 
reference – D’Andrea will look similar but is in a much more awesome 
location directly overlooking the city and mountains and includes a barn wo 
there can be both inside/outside for the event)  

-Grad night  

-First option - Six Flags on June 3rd. Through Safe & Sober, less expensive 
and less work for boosters 

-Second Option - Disneyland on June 17th. Through world strides, More 
expensive and more work for boosters.$500 deposit due by December 

-To help out with students that can’t afford there will be 

“Scholarships” to pay for their tickets that Boosters may vote to help 

with. With Six Flags we can help more students to attend. 

Post meeting update: Six Flags as agreed on and this is already in 

motion. Boosters will asked to fund scholarships for those who 

don’t have the finances – estimated $800-$1000. In addition, we 

may put together snack bags for the students to take with them. 

Safe & Sober and school does rest of the work.  

 
● Treasurer’s Report: 

⚫ Balance is $23,891.91 as of 8/31/2021, Mimi was unable to attend. 

⚫ $130.60 was spent on Olive Garden for staff appreciation. 



⚫ Amount needs to be earmarked for grad night. 

 

Old Business 
1. Membership - unsure if there were any new sign ups after connect ed. Online payment 

system needed. Possible mailer, need to determine cost and time. 

2. Parent support group – we didn’t get any parents to sigh up. May try again in the spring 

3. Junior interviews - 17 of 31 spots were filled, more parents needed for Tuesday 
(UPDATE: This was a success, we could have used a few more interviewers for one 
session, but we had Principals fill in) 

4. Teacher appreciation - Nicole organized Olive Garden for the staff, staff was very happy 
with it. Great job!  

  



New Business 
1. Teacher Appreciation 

⚫ 2 Parents, Alice and Sally will be providing snack trays for the Wednesday 
November 3rd staff meeting at 2pm 

⚫ December 8th potluck discussed, possibly soup. We may have a parent 
interested in helping fund part/all of this.  

⚫ Will continue to do teacher appreciations each month 
 

2. School Safety 

-Parents are concerned about the amount of people who do not follow the speed 
limit in the school zone. 

-Possibly put together a safety committee 

-Lights not an option due to city code 

-Overgrown tree blocks school zone sign in front of Remsa 

 -Multiple request for support have been put in by Principal for assistance from 
RPD and School Police 

3. Next meeting will be on November 10th at 5:30 

⚫ Location will be in the Compass, 2nd floor at AACT.  

 

 


